
Ms. Carinna’s 5th Grade Class 

Parent Information about Acceptable Use Policy 
 

Parents and Guardians, 

 I am so excited to have your student in my class this year! Attached to this letter you will 
find an Acceptable Use Policy that required your signature and your student’s signature. Before 
you sign, please read this whole letter and the whole policy to make sure you do not have 
questions or concerns. Once signed, the policy is unchangeable, and your student is responsible 
for their actions in the classroom. To avoid any future issues, I would like to clarify what an 
Acceptable Use Policy is.  

 Acceptable Use Policy indicates the classroom rules, but more importantly, indicates the 
technology and internet access rules that our class will follow over the next school year. This 
also covers what content your student is allowed to view and use in their school projects. Also 
outlined are the consequences for breaking any of our classroom, technology, or internet rules. 
These rules and consequences are to keep your child and the other children in my classroom safe.  

 Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and the policy. Please have your child 
place the signed policy in their ‘return to school’ binder and I will gather them on Friday. For 
further information on the Acceptable Use Policy, copyright laws, or anything else outlined in 
my policy, please check my website. I have also attached a template for you to consider creating 
your own Acceptable Use Policy to implement at home. This is a great tool to use to help your 
student stay safe and secure at home as well.  

I look forward to this school year!  

Ms. Carinna Coletti 


